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Good morning,

I am writing with regard to the OPA meeting for the property at the Northwest corner of Burnhamthorpe Rd. and 
Neyagawa Blvd. currently owned by ARGO.

As the Executive Director of King’s Christian Collegiate, I am sending my support for their development plans and 
their amendment request. I provide this support based on an in-person meeting with their representatives last 
month.

I will attend this evening’s meeting virtually.

Regards,

John DeBoer
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